
FRANKLIN COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
NOTICE OF  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
 

The Franklin County Board of County Commissioners, in conformance with the Consultants’ 
Competitive Negotiations Act (CCNA), Florida Statutes §287.055, et. seq. and the policies and 
procedures of Franklin County is soliciting sealed statements of qualifications from qualified 
professional engineering firms that are interested in providing Construction Engineering 
Inspection Services for the St. George Island Stormwater Improvements Construction Project. 
 
RFQ information may be obtained by contacting directly: Erin Griffith, Fiscal Manager, by e-mail 
at erin@franklincountyflorida.com, or in writing to 248 Highway 98, Eastpoint, Florida 32328 or 
by telephone at (850) 653-5143 or on the Franklin County website at: 
https://www.franklincountyflorida.com/resources/county-bids-awards/ 

  
The County reserves the right, in its sole and absolute discretion, to reject any or all RFQs, to 
cancel or withdraw this solicitation at any time and waive any irregularities in the RFQ process. 
The County reserves the right to award any contract to the respondent which it deems to offer 
the best overall service. The County, in its sole and absolute discretion, also reserves the right to 
waive any minor defects in the process and to accept the proposal deemed to be in the County’s 
best interest. No faxed RFQs will be accepted. 
 
Statement of Qualifications will be accepted until 4:00 P.M. ET Monday, September 30th, 2024; 
at Office of Clerk of the Court, located at 33 Market Street, Suite 203, Apalachicola, Florida 
32320.  
 
Additional information may be obtained from: 
 
Erin Griffith, Fiscal Manager 
Franklin County BOCC 
248 Highway 98  
Eastpoint, FL 32328 
(850) 653-5143 
 
 

https://www.franklincountyflorida.com/resources/county-bids-awards/

